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Comments: Hello,

 

 

 

I'm writing to object to the proposed amendment to the Forest management plan to curtail protections for

endangered bats. It is very clear this amendment is not designed to protect wildlife but to permit more logging

and profits for private interests. The U.S. Fish and Wildlife Service has stated, "If the action is carried out as

proposed, an increase in adverse effects on federally-listed species is anticipated." This is simply unacceptable

to me and not representative of my values or those of many, many Kentuckians. 

 

 

 

Thank you,

 

Justin Bench


